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From: riley payne [mailto:rpayne8771@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 1:34 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Gas Station Application 

I am writing this email to greatly express my objection to the application submitted by D.P Murphy Inc. for 
a fourth gas station in Borden-Carleton. Borden-Carleton currently has three gas stations that are serving 
all the community and tourists with their needs. 

Howatts shell does so much for the local and surrounding communities, like donations for High School 
yearbooks, helping locals when their vehicles break down, opening in times of emergency such as snow 
storms or power outages, opening tabs for locals until their cheques come in, and so much more that 
would be lossed with the expansion of another gas station in borden. 

I really hope someone reads this and understands the impact this will have on the area and the possibility 
of big names setting up shop and taking out other family owned businesses. 

What a loss for the community this will prove. 

Thank you, 
Riley Payne 


